
 
April 7, 2025 
 
Hello,  

Harney HOPE opened its doors in 1983 and has remained committed to serving the entire 
Harney County community with compassion, dignity, and hope. For over four decades, we have 
stood as a safe space and a resource for individuals and families facing crisis, providing vital 
services without judgment and barriers. 

Our mission is rooted in the belief that everyone deserves access to safety, support, and the 
opportunity to rebuild their lives. Whether someone is facing domestic violence, sexual assault, 
homelessness, or the aftermath of a disaster, we are here to help—day or night, regardless of 
background, age, or income. 

We are actively responding to the urgent needs of those affected by the recent flooding in our 
area. Many families have lost everything and need immediate support.  

We are collecting and distributing donations such as clothing, bedding, hygiene items, 
non-perishable food, and cleaning supplies to help those impacted begin the recovery and 
rebuilding process. HHOPE is working with the Red Cross, Oregon DHS, and other state/local 
emergency organizations to ensure displaced families have access to necessities and safe 
shelter.  

We are reaching out to ask for your partnership. Whether through financial contributions, 
donations of goods, volunteer time, or spreading the word, your support will allow us to meet the 
growing needs of our neighbors during this difficult time. 

Thank you for standing with us. Together, we can make a meaningful difference in the lives of 
those who need it most. 

With gratitude, 

Melissa Albertson 
HHOPE Executive Director 
mhhope24@gmail.com 
541-573-2726 
 
Monetary donations can be mailed to: 
HHOPE 
85 N. Date Ave. 
Burns, OR 97720 
 

HHOPE is a 501(c)(3)  |  EIN: 93-0841132 

mailto:mhhope24@gmail.com

